Close Contact - Fully Vaccinated Individual

This notification will serve as the close contact letter for fully vaccinated, asymptomatic individuals who do not have to quarantine. However, they will need to monitor their health and take action should they develop COVID-19 symptoms.

Dear < Parent/Guardian/Employee>,

<You/Your child> <have or has been> identified as a close contact of an individual who has tested positive for COVID-19. You have shared that your child is fully vaccinated; as a result, he/she does not need to quarantine. As long as your child does not present any COVID symptoms, he/she can continue to attend school.

Please monitor your child's health and call your health care provider and seek COVID-19 testing if <you/your child develops any symptoms of COVID-19.

Monitoring means:

- Watch for fever. Check temperature twice a day, at least 6 hours apart and record in a log.
- If your child or anyone in the household develops symptoms such as a fever, cough, sore throat, difficulty breathing, diarrhea or vomiting, new onset of severe headache, or new loss of taste or smell, contact your healthcare provider immediately.

If you have any questions, please contact Principal or School Health Nurse, School Nurse at School Phone Number.

Sincerely,
Principal Name
Principal